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Hello, Kelly,
Please circulate this letter to the members of Arcom.
Thank you very much,
Anne and Bill.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear Members of Arcom,

This letter is in reference to the proposed design for a house at 110 Seagate Road.  We live on Esplanade Way, a few
blocks away.

In our opinion, the house as designed is too dissimilar for the neighborhood.  Also, we feel it appears massive in
scale for the neighborhood. The proposed design disrupts the harmony of both the immediate street and the
surrounding neighborhood community.

Please request that the owners and architects of 110 Seagate design a house which better incorporates their goals
within the requirements of the interests articulated in the Town code.

Sincerely,
Anne and Bill Metzger
277 Esplanade Way
Palm Beach, Florida
33480
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